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Lions Club seeks contributions to Christmas Drive

	The Aurora Lions Club is a charitable organization that has been helping the local community since 1944.

As the holiday season is fast approaching, we are once again seeking contributions to fund our annual Christmas drive.  

Generous donors like you are the key to our success and make it possible for the Aurora Lions Club to provide local individuals and

families in need with assistance at this time of year.

Last year, the Aurora Lions provided help to over 200 families in Aurora with President's Choice gift cards, non-perishable food,

toys, gifts and clothing. Donation boxes have been placed in various locations in town to receive these items. 

We are very much in need of gifts for teens such as movie passes, restaurant and store gift cards, etc.  

In order for the Aurora Lions to provide this level of help to the under privileged in our community we most definitely need your

help. We are expecting more assistance needs this year.

This year we will again be pairing up with the Salvation Army to achieve our goal of helping needy families in Aurora.  We hope we

can count on your support to help us in this endeavor.  Please make cheques payable to the Aurora Lions Club and mail to: 

Aurora Lions Club, 23 Hilldale Rd., Aurora, ON. L4G 6C9 

For further inquiries, please feel free to contact us at aurora.a16@hotmail.com or 905-727-6079.

We thank you for your support.

Ed Dallal

President, Aurora Lions Club
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